Ryan Hoskin 2565 Colgate Way Riverside, CA  92507

October 21, 2004

Regents of the University of California

3221 Oak Street

Berkley, CA  92345

Dear Regents of the University of California:

Thank you for taking the opportunity to meet with my colleagues and me to discuss our proposal on how to maintain the University of California’s (UC) high standards during these hard financial times.  Your acceptance suggests that you are motivated to do what is best for both our school system and for its students.  We are glad to hear that.

Your track record shows that you have been directing our school system in positive direction for some years now.  We feel that meeting with us is the first step in making progress towards reaching our educational goals during the current financial crisis.  We are pleased that you have accepted our offer to discuss our proposal; although, since we are all currently attending school, we will not be able to meet on such short notice.  
By rescheduling our meeting, everyone will benefit.  More time allows us to make arrangements to be away, and allows both you and my group to generate and rationalize new ideas that will allow us to make a more informed decision.  In-turn the UC students as a whole will reap the rewards of a more thought-out solution.
If given a notice of approximately two weeks, we will still be able to resolve this issue with plenty of time before the next academic year.

Please send us a date that is convenient for you to meet so that we can make the proper arrangements to take the time off.  We look forward to meeting with you as soon as possible.
Sincerely,

Ryan Hoskin

Ryan Hoskin

